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REPORTING ABSENCES

 If your child is absent, please call the
Quilchena Safe Arrival Line at 604-713-
5159 EXT 68#. This way the office can
input your child's attendance accurately
in our student system first thing in the
morning. 

Hello Quilchena Families,
I hope that you’ve had an excellent start to the
school year. I want to share a great article from BC
Parent Magazine that shares lots of great tips on
preparing your child for a successful start-up. 
I’d like to welcome new staff to our school. Ms.
Monica Taeidi is our new Gr.7 Teacher, Ms. Mackenzie
Gee is our new Librarian/Resource Teacher,
Ms.Sharan Dhillon is our new Student Support Worker.  
I’d also like to extend a warm welcome to all of our
new students and families into our fabulous school
community!  
We had a lot of exciting events happen in September,
including the start of Cross Country, the Terry Fox Run
and of course “Meet the Teacher”. Read on to learn
more! 

Mike Singh 
Principal

https://bcparent.ca/12-tips-to-prepare-your-child-for-school-year/


CHESS CLUB
We are starting a Chess Club
on Thursday, October 10th at

lunch.  If you have some chess
sets that are collecting dust at

home, please consider
donating some to the school.

There seems to be lots of
student interest, we are just

short a few boards. Please
bring any donations to the

office. Thanks!

We are about halfway through Cross Country season and the
students have really enjoyed themselves.  Every Wednesday and
Friday morning at 8:15am you will see Quilchena students
practicing with a jog around the school.  The weekly mini meets
with surrounding schools have been a highlight.  The season
concludes with a District Meet on Tuesday, October 22nd at Trout
Lake from 12-3 pm.  A big thank you to our coaches Mme
Deragopian, Mme Dinning and M. Pierre.  Thanks as well to
teacher helpers Ms. Celle, Ms. Enns, Ms. Gray and Mme Megan for
helping run practices. 
The next school sport will be Volleyball.  It looks like we’ll have a
Junior Girls and Senior Boys team.  

SPORTS REPORT
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Art Gallery 
featuring

contributions 
from Division 4 

Ms. Enns 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/quilchena
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BC School Fruit and Vegetable
Program

Once again Quilchena is participating in
the Provincial Fruit and Veggie Program
that aims to promote nutritious snacks
for school-aged children.  The program

involves a once a month delivery of a
fruit or vegetable.  We are looking for

parent volunteers to help distribute the
snacks to classes. If you are interested

please contact Mr. Singh at
mrsingh@vsb.bc.ca 

Please Label Your Lunch Bags
As part of our efforts to keep
belongings organized and reduce
lost items, we kindly ask that you
label your child’s lunch bags,
water bottles, and other personal
items with their name. This will
help us ensure that items are
easily returned to the right
student if misplaced.
Thank you for your cooperation!

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/quilchena
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TERRY FOX RUN 
On Friday September 20th, the school hosted our annual Terry Fox Run. This is an important event
that brings our school community together to honor Terry's legacy of determination, hope, and
selflessness. Through his Marathon of Hope, Terry inspired Canadians to unite in the fight against
cancer. By participating in this annual run, we not only raise awareness and funds for cancer
research but also teach our students about perseverance, empathy, and the power of making a
difference. Together, we can carry Terry's dream forward and support a cause that affects so
many.  
A big thank you to all of the families who donated. We raised a total of $1712.  A big thank you to
the Quilchena PAC for supplying the refreshments.  Thank you to parent volunteers Laura Li, Steve
Tan, Jessica Binnie and former student, Audrey Reierson, for helping organize and distribute the
juice boxes to classes.
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Sign up here

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/quilchena
https://forms.office.com/r/iFbknhgTVm

